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Thursday 9 March 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

I have finally received confirmation that St Joseph’s small school relay have qualified to go to 

the McKillop trials in Homebush on Wednesday 22 March. 

Attached is the outline of how you need to create an account for your child.  Once you have 

done this I can then register the children for their event.  It is really important that you do this 

promptly. 

If your child is unable to attend this event you need to let me know ASAP.  Remember it is the 

parent’s responsibility to get your child to and from this event, no staff will be attending.  Once I 

have registered the children I will be able to give you more details regarding times etc. 

All parents were sent an email on 22 February stating that Mrs Turnbull is very keen to 

continue her extra training with the students of an afternoon.  Next week it would be fantastic if 

all students could take up this opportunity at 4 pm Monday to Thursday at the Tumut pool.  We 

are very lucky to have Mrs Turnbull’s expertise and it would be a shame not to utilise this 

opportunity.  I am very aware of work and family commitments, but if we can car pool and 

ensure that all children are there, it would be ideal. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Kirsty Beavan 

Principal 

To be God’s hands in our homes, our school and our world. 

St. Joseph’s School 
Adelong 
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